OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 23 2018

To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate Bill 933 without my signature.

This bill establishes a competitive grant program for visual and performing arts programs
in public schools.

Nurturing creativity is certainly one of the most important responsibilities of teachers and
local schools. But under our philosophy of local control, this is a matter best handled by
individuals at the school level, not at state headquarters.

Sincerely,
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GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. ¢ SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841



